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Bibliogov, United States, 2012. Paperback. Book Condition: New.
246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book ***** Print
on Demand *****.The present project was specifically geared
toward developing a low-cost, non-vacuum particle deposition
method for CIS-type absorber growth. There are four major
processing steps in this technique: i) preparation of a starting
powder containing all or some of the chemical species
constituting CIS, ii) preparation of an ink using the starting
powder, iii) deposition of the ink on a substrate in the form of a
thin precursor layer, and iv) conversion of the precursor layer
into a fused photovoltaic absorber through annealing steps.
During this Phase I program, ISET worked on tasks that were
geared toward the following goals: i) elimination of back-
contact problems, ii) growth of large-bandgap absorbers, and
iii) fabrication of mini-modules. As a result of the Phase I
research, a Mo back-contact structure was developed that
eliminated problems that resulted in poor mechanical integrity
of the absorber layers. Sulfur inclusion into CIS films through
high-temperature sulfurization in H2S gas was also studied. It
was determined that S diffusion was a strong function of the
stoichiometry of the CIS layer. Sulfur was found to diffuse
rapidly...
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-- Juwa n Welch Sr .-- Juwa n Welch Sr .
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